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Memorandum to:        William E. Bestani
                                    Policy Analyst 
                                    Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs
                                    Office of Management and Budget
 
From:                Manny Cabeza

Regulatory Counsel
                                    Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation

Legal Division
 

RE:   Non-Substantive Revision to Certified Statement for Deposit Insurance Assessment (OMB 
Control No. 3064-0057)

FDIC is correcting the following non-substantive items that were erroneously entered for this 
ICR:

 ICR Title:   The FDIC is changing the Title of this Information Collection to read 
“Certified Statement for Deposit Insurance Assessment.”  The title of this ICR was 
inadvertently not updated when the frequency of submission was changed from 
semiannual to quarterly and is currently still titled “Certified Statement for Semiannual 
Deposit Insurance Assessment.”

 IC Ttitle  : The FDIC is making the same change to the title of the single IC in this ICR to 
“Certified Statement for Deposit Insurance Assessment.”  The title of the IC was 
inadvertently not updated when the frequency of submission was changed from 
semiannual to quarterly and is currently still titled “Certified Statement for Semiannual 
Deposit Insurance Assessment.  The burden estimate and the name of the associated 
reporting form accurately reflect the quarterly frequency of response requirement.


